
From: Christopher Taliaferro <Christopher.Taliaferro@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 21, 2023 10:56 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Notification of Donation 
  

Hello Steve, 
  
Happy Thanksgiving.  Please accept the attached correspondence regarding a donation of 
art at my ward office.  If I need to do anything else, please let me know. 
  

Sincerely, 

  

Chris Taliaferro 

Alderman, 29th Ward 

Chairman, Committee on Public Safety 
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November 21, 2023 

 

Steven I. Berlin 

Executive Director 

City of Chicago Board of Ethics 

740 N. Sedgwick, Suite 500 

 

Re: Notification of Donation of Art  

 

Dear Director Berlin, 

 

Please accept this correspondence as notification that my office is in receipt of art on behalf of the City 

of Chicago.  Please take note that the art is a permanent donation to the City of Chicago and has a value 

that exceeds $50.  The art is on display at my ward office, 6272 W. North Avenue, and is visible for 

public view.   

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at your earliest convenience. 

  

Respectfully submitted. 

 
Anderman Chris Taliaferro, 29th Ward 
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